

Thurlton Primary School
Church Road
Thurlton
Norwich
NR14 6RN
© 01508 548318
Fax: 01508 548885
email: office@thurlton.norfolk.sch.uk

Part of Clarion Academy Trust - Registered Office: Kittens Lane, Loddon, NR14 6JU Registered Number: 834874

Headteacher: Mrs Ali Hambley

12th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

SCHOOL CHOIR

Yours sincerely

Parent / Carer

We run an afterschool choir on a Tuesday from 3.15 pm to 4.15 pm for children in Year 2 to 6. We will start from 19th September 2017. This runs all year round and on special occasions, Christmas, etc. we sing in various places, for example at the Public Hall in Beccles and in Norton Church at their Carol Service. (Letters with further information regarding these performances are sent out nearer the time).

After choir please be ready to collect your children from the Reception area at 4.15 pm, prompt. All children will need to be signed out after choir. If anybody other than Parents or Carers are collecting your child/ren, please list them on the slip below.

If for any reason, e.g. parents evenings, residential trips etc. it does not run we will let you know via the newsletter, text message or a telephone call home.

If your child would like to join our choir, please return the slip below.